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DEPARTMENT OF SD MEMBERSHIP

NOVEMBERS SCOOP

90.63%

People can pay their ANNUAL Dues
in MALTA themselves  

Put this on dues renewal notices
(they don't have to mail a check or

drop by money)
There is a report in MALTA

secretaries and treasurers can pull
to show: "MALTA Activated

Members" 
Encourage members to convert to

LIFE to avoid the new higher
membership cost

 Recommend a September through
December drawing for a Life

Membership convert to receive
their membership cost refunded by

the department

Recommend gifting memberships to
familiy members for the upcoming

Winter Holiday Season (step into the
G.A.P.)(Great-Aunt Patsy Meathod)

Remind Department Membership
Chairfolks and Presidents to participate

in their Conference's Zoom Meetings
IF EVERYBODY GETS JUST ONE NEW

MEMBER the size of our organization will
double over night. We're not asking for a

gunnysack full of people, but we are
asking for YOU to get ONE

DON'T HOLD DECEASED MEMBERS OR
NEW APPLICATIONS process these

when they happen. Lets stop hurting the
people behind us; EVERY YEAR IS OUR

YEAR
Make the QR Code a widget on your
phone so it's always handy when you

need it.
Our Veterans are worth us getting one

new person to join us.

District 1- 84.33%
District 4-94.45%
District 6-88.01%
District 7-96.47%

District 10-88.88%


